
 

 

 

 

 

 THE CENTER FOR PEOPLE IN TRANSITION 
PRESENTS: 

A SUCCESS STORY STARRING:  
A Client in Need 

 

This particular client began working with The 
Center for People in Transition in November 
2022 because of the availability of services and 
funding for various training and certificate 
programs. Our client was able to complete the 
course for “Medical Billing and Coding” while 
working full time at night at Amazon, and all 
while pregnant with her son who was born in 
February 2023, and in addition to caring for her 
four children during the day. She is now working 
in the medical field doing what she has always 
wanted to do. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


